Year 4 newsletter
Summer Term 1

Dear all, 
Welcome back! We hope that you all had a nice Easter break. It’s hard to believe that there is only one term left for our lovely year 4 children. We aim to make it a really fun half term with lots of memories to take with them to middle school. We will be sending out information about transition arrangements for middle school soon. 
General information: 
PE: PE days are Monday and Friday.  Children must wear their PE kit every Monday and Friday. Please take earrings out in the morning on PE days and ensure that long hair is tied back.
Water bottles: Please make sure that your child has a water bottle in school every day. Thank you. 
Coats: Please always send a coat or jacket into school with your child, even if it seems warm in the morning.
Robinwood: You should now have all the information needed for our residential, but if there’s anything you’re not sure of please ask. We will be sorting out the last few details over the next few weeks.
Times tables: As always, we will be working hard to improve the rapid recall of times tables. Please support your child in their learning and practise of their times tables, using Times Tables Rockstars, Maths Frame, Hit the Button or any other method that your child enjoys. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
The Year 4 Team

